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 P.O. Box 600 
Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0600  
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Governor  Commissioner 

   
SHEILA Y. OLIVER   

Lt. Governor   
   

X XX, XXXX 

Mr. or Ms.  XX XXX 
Project Manager 
New Jersey Department of Transportation 
Division of Capital Project Management 
 
Re:      Route XXXXX  
            Township of XXXX 

Contract No.  XXXX,   UPC XXXX 
Federal Project No. XXX-XXXXXXX 

             ROW Availability Letter 
 

Dear Mr. or Ms. XXX: 

Please be advised that all of the necessary right of way parcels have been acquired in 
accordance with the Federal Highway Administration regulation 23 CFR 635.309 (c) (2) 
covering the acquisition of real estate properties except as set forth below: 

PARCEL STATUS ANTICIPATED 
AVAILABILITY 

   
   

 
Rights of entry have been secured for the above indicated parcels. 
 
Delaying the project's advertisement and construction award will delay the traffic safety and 
operational improvements needed within the project limits, and imperil the Department's goal of 
making full use of the XXXX construction season.  
 
There are no residential and business relocations required for this project. 
 
 



 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 

Victor Akpu 
Director, Division of Right of Way & Access Management 
 
 
 
 
 


